
 

VEBA Reimbursement Reminder 

 

  

Kaiser Salaried Retirees & Surviving Spouses: 
  

Once enrolled in the VEBA, usually there is no need to enroll again, 

however, you MUST submit a request for reimbursement EACH YEAR. 

The deadline for submitting your request for the year 2006 is the  

end of 2007.  If you miss out in sending in your request on time, 

you will likely lose your reimbursement for the year in question. 
  

VEBA contact information is as follows: 
  

Thomas P. Corcoran   (VEBA Administrator) 

Professional Insurance Consultants, Inc.                

P.O. Box 4026                                                                  

Concord, CA 94524                     

Tel: Inside CA:  800-339-3479   Mon – Thurs: 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM   

Outside      CA   925-798-2550             Friday: 8:00 AM  -1:00 PM   Pacific Time    

vebaplan@proadministrators.com 
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